
K285FC, Jefferson City, MO (Fac. Id. 140026) 

Silent STA Extension Justification 

 

UNWSP has been able to identify for repair those operational anomalies with station equipment 

that were discovered and caused a cessation of operations for evaluation, safety and compliance.  

An antenna replacement is pending, and UNWSP is working with the antenna structure landlord 

to modify the lease to accommodate necessary changes at the site.  UNWSP hopes to return the 

station to on air operations within 2 months, but respectfully requests temporary authority to 

remain silent through August 10, 2024 while it works to restore this facility in order to serve the 

public with a reliable signal. 


